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Dear Dave,
 
This is the December edition of my monthly City Council update to you.  Upcoming items of
interest include:
 
1. Action on items postponed from earlier meetings: regulation of medical marijuana
dispensaries (for more click here), and amendments to office and retail zoning districts (for
more click here).

2. Consideration of a contract for operation of the city compost facility (for more click here). 

Please take a moment to support an important initiative for our park system.
 
The Friends of the Ann Arbor Skatepark have submitted a $250,000 grant request in the Pepsi
Refresh Project.  The grant will go a long way toward making the Skatepark at Veteran's
Memorial Park a reality.
 
You can vote every day during the month of December.  Grants are made to the projects with
the most votes, so please try to vote every day! You can pitch in on the creation of a world class
recreational venue for our city simply by voting!
 
Just click here to get started:  http://www.refresheverything.com/a2skatepark.
 
Let's keep reaching together.
 
-- Carsten
 
Carsten Hohnke
Ann Arbor City Council
Fifth Ward
carsten@carstenhohnke.com
(734) 369-4464
www.carstenhohnke.com
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